
ST. MONTFORT SCHOOL, PATEL NAGAR, BHOPAL 

 

SMS/CIR/2023-2024/07      Date: 13.06.2023 

 

Dear Parents/Students,         

Greetings to you all from St. Montfort School, Bhopal. Pray that you all are 

keeping good health and enjoying the summer vacation. 

This is to bring to your notice, that as directed by the Collector, School will 

reopen on 20.06.2023. 

Kindly note, the periodical test scheduled on 20.06.2023 is postponed to 

23.06.2023. 

For the cause of education. 

 

 

Bro. Monachan K.K. 

Principal 


